
Central City Public Schools 

March 29, 2019 

Dear Student: 

1711 15th Avenue 
P.O. Box 57 

Central City, Nebraska 68826-0057 

Driver Education will again be offered this summer at Central City High School at a cost of $255 for students from our district, or 
going to our high school next year, and $290 for students out of the Central City district. The cost will cover the 28 hours of 
classroom instruction, as well as the 6 hours of driving and 6 hours of observation. Students must be 14 years of age or older by 
October 15, 2019 to enroll and hold a valid permit to complete the driving portion of the course. 

The following dates are scheduled for the Driver Education Classes this summer: 
Session A Session B 

May 20 - 8:00 to noon 
May 21 - 8:00 to noon 
May 22 - 8:00 to noon 
May 23 - 8:00 to noon 
May 28 - 8:00 to noon 
May 29 - 8:00 to noon 
May 30 - 8:00 to noon 

May 20 - I :00-5:00 pm 
May 21 - I :00-5:00 pm 
May 22- 1:00-5:00 pm 
May 23 - 1:00-5:00 pm 
May 28 - I :00-5:00 pm 
May 29 - I :00-5:00 pm 
May 30 - 1:00-5:00 pm 

Mrs. Detlefsen will be the classroom teacher with Mr. Duerksen, Mrs. Detlefsen, and Mr. Hilkemann our driving teachers. You may 
contact them at aduerksen@centralcityps.org for Mr. Duerksen, adetlefsen@centralcityps.org for Mrs. Detlefsen or Mr. Hilkemann at 
rhilkemann@centralcityps.org. 

If you are planning on enrolling in a Driver Education class this summer, you must complete the enclosed registration form and return 
it with $127 .50 down payment for students from our district and $145 down payment from out of district students to the high school 
office by May 1st. The final payment is due on or before the 1st day of class. 

We are limited to 60 students for a total enrollment, 30 students in each class. When a session gets 30 students registered, it will be 
considered full and applications after that point will be placed in the alternate class. Those who apply early will have the best chance 
to get their choice of sessions. No enrollment is final until the down payment is received in the office. 

The Driver's Education course is taught by Nebraska Department of Education certified teachers. Therefore, Central City High 
School students will earn elective high school credits as long as the student is entering high school or is enrolled in high school. As of 
the summer of 2017, students will earn a grade of a P (Pass) for students earning a 70% or better; students who earn a 69% or lower 
will receive a F (Fail). Out-of-District students will earn credits and the grading will be dependent on the school's driver's education 
grading policy. lf no policy exists, then the students will follow Central City Public School's policy. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Mr. McDiffett or Mrs. Lani at 946-3086. 

Sincn1J I& 
_Jin McDiffett 
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